
  

 

 

November 28, 2016 
 
Mr. Gene Williams 
City if Lee’s Summit 
220 SE Green Street 
Lee’s Summit, MO 64063 
 
SUBJECT: Paragon Star 
 
 
Dear Gene, 
 
We are writing to formally request a waiver for the Stormwater detention 
requirement on the Paragon Star project located at the NE corner of I-470 and 
View High Drive. 
 
Per the Preliminary Stormwater Drainage Study for the Paragon Star 
Development dated August 23, 2016, it was determined that based on the 
site’s position in the watershed, and the resulting timing of the peak Stormwater 
discharge from the site, Stormwater detention would not be beneficial to the 
downstream environment. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
GEORGE BUTLER ASSOCIATES, INC. 
 

 
 
Clint Loumaster, P.E. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


